Wilmington Board of Lister meeting August 4, 2022

Present: Jerry Osler, Len Chapman and, Diane Schipke and Deb Kingsley, Administrator for Board.
Meeting was opened at 9 am
The Board reviewed the minutes for July meeting.

The Administrator informed the Board a hearing was held at the Newfane Courthouse on July 25, 2022
concerning the Josh Lane appeal. The Town Manager, Town’s attorney and also the appraisers were
participants for the Town.

A discussion was held concerning the Manners/Seamen property on 261 Old Mill Lane appeal to the BCA
and it was decided to send a letter requesting more information to everyone involved. The Board voted
on this decision, Jerry Osler made a motion, Leonard Chapman seconded, all were in favor.

Board went over the inspection list, more permits were added and reviewed.
A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Jerry, seconded by Lynne at 10 am, all were in favor.
Respectfully submitted,

Diane Schipke, Secretary

Gerald Osler, Chair

Leonard Chapman

Diane Schipke



